
*TIME SENSITIVE DEADLINE-  
         AUGUST 8TH FOR YEARBOOK HEADSHOT 
We understand that you are all busy preparing for your senior year, you 
may be working and have other commitments such as sports or camps, 
or you are just enjoying your summer.  But the yearbook headshot 
sessions are only available until August 8th ---that is the deadline!  We 
don’t want you to miss out and there are numerous days and times 
available before and after the two days on-location in Rochester and 
the three days on-location in Chatham.  Look at your calendar now and 
PLAN A DATE that works for you before August 8th and schedule your 
session as soon as you receive your link.  We are not available after the 
deadline date. You will find over 1,150 appointment sessions available 
between June 17-August 8th.  As we stated earlier- a yearbook session is 
a 5-minute appointment-We cannot stress enough that we are 
UNAVAILABLE to do headshots after the August 8th deadline- regardless 
of the reasons you may have. PLAN AHEAD NOW!!!  
 
*AUGUST 8TH DEADLINE BECAUSE- 
Just as you are busy as the school year starts- SO ARE WE!!  We also 
start some fall sports photos the first week of August and continue 
after school every day through early September so we will not be 
available for any headshots for yearbook after school or weekends.  We 
also have the deadline so we can prepare images for the school and the 
yearbook team.  That is why we have over 1,150 sessions available 
June, July and through August 8th.   
 


